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Approval of CTF Financing for Mexico: Urban Transport Transformation Project

Lesley Wilson

Dear Trust Fund Committee Members,

We are writing with regard to our email of September 23, 2009, in which we circulated to you for review
and approval the project proposal entitled, Mexico: Urban Transport Transformation Project,

As of October 7, 2009, the time period provided for submission of comments and any objection to the
approval of the CTF financing for the project proposal, the CIF Administrative Unit received confirmation
of support and comments from the Trust Fund Committee Members from Australia, Spain, and the UK.
The comments that we received will be posted on the CTF Website, www.worldbank.org/cif, along with
the link to the Public Information Document..

No objections were received.
We are, therefore, pleased to inform you that the following decision is approved:

"The CTF Trust Fund Committee approves a CTF allocation of $200.0 million for the project
entitled, Mexico: Urban Transport Transformation Project, circulated for approval on September
23, 2009".

Sincerely

Patricia Bliss-Guest
Program Manager
Climate Investment Funds
1818 H Street NW
Washington, D.C. 20433
www.worldbank.org/cif
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